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Mr. Scott M. Schmerelson

Board Member, LAUSD

6651 #A Balboa Blvd.

Lake Balboa, CA 91406

March 13, 2017

Dear Scott:

At its meeting on March 2, 2017, the Board of Directors of the West Hills

Neighborhood Council voted unanimously to support the following

resolution:

The West Hills Neighborhood Council supports the Highlander Road commu-

nity in urging the Los Angeles Unified School District not to build a high

school on the former site of Highlander Road Elementary School because of

traffic, parking and safety concerns.

As the voice of the West Hills community, we respectfully ask you to

consider this resolution when making plans for the Highlander Road

school site.

Sincerely,

Dan Brin Charlene Rothstein

President and Co-Chair Vice President and Co-Chair


